
 

 

 

 

 

         January 31, 2020 

To:  NABET-CWA, Local 41 Membership   

Re:  Dainel B. Delaney Memorial Scholarship  

 

 

Dear Local 41 Member, 

 

We are very pleased to continue the Dainel B. Delaney Memorial Scholarship, now in its 20th 

year, for all active Local 41 members in good standing who have one or more children, or 

stepchildren, who will be attending an accredited undergraduate institution.  Dan Delaney was 

our Local President for 25 years and was an advocate for both working people and higher 

education. 

 

To be eligible, applicants must be students in a high school class graduating in 2020. Simply 

fill out the form below and mail it back to the Local 41 Union office. We will conduct a lottery 

drawing on Thursday, May 21, 2020. The winner will be notified by telephone and mail and will 

receive $1,000.00 toward their education, payable to their accredited educational institution. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Union office at 312-372-4111. 

 

NABET-CWA, Local 41 

211 West Wacker Drive, Suite 1030 

Chicago, IL  60606 

 
Name of Applicant: 

 

 

Birthdate: Social Security # of Applicant: 

(only needed if you’re the winner) 

Home Address: 

 

 

Home Telephone:  Name of Local 41 Member: 

Academic Institution Student will be attending:   

 

 

Address: 

 

 

Telephone: 

 

 

Date Attending: 
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